
Lincoln High School Music Boosters Meeting
5/8/2019
7:00 p.m.

Next Meeting: June 3, 2019, 7:00 p.m. Parents, please mark your calendars and join us.  
It’s a great way to get to know the directors & other parents and to lend your 
perspective.

In Attendance:
Diane Thurston, President (via phone)
Gail Gill, Treasurer
Jane Kurtz, Secretary
James Ellis, Communications
Lisa Riffel
David Kays
Parent Kristin Cleveland, Stephen Atkins, Katrina Goddard, Jessica Reid

Budget

We have $15,183.81 in checking account. We still need to pay LPE contracts, which 
are in $8000 range.  School (ASB) has not requested money yet, so we do not have 
exact amount and timing. One choir accompanist check and another for Dan Balmer 
(guitar teacher) are due, which amount to approximately $1700.  One bus for PIL 
festival ($1200) is still due.  David will review instrumental expenses to confirm our 
budget standing. Gail will review the LPE expenses.  There are no expected expenses 
for end of the year concerts and senior recognitions and awards.

Parking

Parking starts in June.  We discussed raising the price the $15 and agreed to go with 
that amount. We discussed whether to take credit card (eg., Square vs. Paypal). 
Given that it will take time and there is a charge to using such apps, we agreed to 
remain with cash only and have plenty of $5’s for change, hoping that some people 
will donate the remaining $5. The $15 price is competitive with surrounding lots 
which charge $20/$25. Diane will finalize SignUpGenius and get to David and Lisa 
for distribution to their families.

Events

Choir 
Farewell Concert May 29th

West Sylvan Choir May 30th 

Band
St. John’s Parade May 11th

Spring Concert May 16th



Guitar Recital May 21st

Commencement
Various In-School performances

Fundraising

$371 made during coffee fundraiser. We should come to June’s meeting with ideas 
for fundraisers so that we can hit the ground running. SchoolPay prompts users to 
donate to various groups, but band and choir are not included. David is contacting 
Jill Ross to get music groups listed for donations.

2020 Tours

Choir and Band are going to do separate tours next year.

The group split up at 7:50 p.m. to discuss items specific to each group.


